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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Board of Directors  

  

FROM:   Danielle Donehew 

   President, Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Board of Directors 

 

   Sue Donohoe 

   Chair, Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Screening Committee  

   

DATE:    September 12, 2018  

 

RE:  Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Board of Directors Recommended Candidates  

   

 

Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Board members submitted individuals recommended for nomination 

or individuals, who have been previously nominated, that the Board member felt should be strongly 

considered.  Several of the individuals, included on the list are currently on the master nomination list, the 

master candidate list or under consideration for the Class of 2019. 

 

The following is the compiled list of individuals recommended for nomination or, if previously 

nominated, recommended for strong consideration: 

 

American Red Heads Coach  Dee Kantner   Sue Phillips 

Brian Agler    Hunter Lowe   Jean Lenti Ponsetto  

Debbie Antonelli   Ann Long   Cheryl Reeve 

Lisa Bluder    Wendy Larry   Paul Runey   

George Bodenheimer   Eckie Jordan   Paul Sanderford  

Doug Bruno    Vickie Johnson   David Stern 

Andrew Calder    Lois Holmes   Carol Stiff 

Carol Callan    Judith Holland   Susan Summons 

Lloyd Clark    Cathy Self Morgan  Michelle Tims 

Sue Donohoe    Dale Neal   Mechelle Voepel 

Rita Easterling    Deanna “Tweety” Nolan Val Whiting  

Eastman Corporation   Annie Tribble   Candice Wiggins   

Allison Feaster    Violet Palmer  

Becky Hammon    Ticha Penichiero   

Lea Henry    Harry Perretta  

  

Note:  For individuals to be considered for the Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame Class of 2020, they 

must be nominated no later than November 1, 2018.  Individuals nominated after the deadline will be 

eligible for consideration for future classes.  If you submitted names, please check the master nomination 

list or master candidate list (https://wbca.org/womens-basketball-hall-fame-board-directors).  Board 

members can nominate individuals or solicit nominations.  Nominations should be submitted on the 

Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame website (wbhof.com/inductions).   

If you did not submit individuals for consideration and would like to do so, please submit to Danielle 

Donehew (ddonehew@wbca.org) or Sue Donohoe (sdonohoe0819@gmail.com).  If you have questions 

or need additional information, please contact Danielle or Sue. 
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